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School of Education and Human Services

IN THE NEWS

SEHS Celebrates the 14th Annual
Leadership Celebration
On Friday, October 12, SEHS held its 14th Annual

Leadership Celebration. At the event, the School honored

Dr. Patrick Faircloth, SEHS Alumnus; Dr. Catherine Wigent,

Director of Accreditation and Continuous Improvement; and

the SEHS scholarship donors and student recipients.

To see the photos from the night, view the complete album.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Storytime Pumpkin Painting Party –
October 24
On the evening of Wednesday, October 24, student members of

Aspiring Educators of Michigan (AEM) and Kappa Delta Pi International

Honor Society in Education (KDP) will be hosting a Storytime Pumpkin

Painting Party in the ERL. All students are welcome to join in the fun.

The ERL will display their creations alongside the books they represent

on the shelves near the front of the ERL from October 25 through

Halloween. They are looking forward to seeing some great storybook characters once again this year,

so be sure to stop down and check them out!

Autism Training Workshop – October 30
Disability Support Services and the Center for Autism are hosting an autism training workshop on
Tuesday, October 30 from 9 a.m. – 4 p.m. in the Oakland Center Banquet Rooms.

SEHS faculty and staff are welcome to attend this free training to learn how to best support students
in higher education with autism.

The event will include presentations by Dr. Temple Grandin, a world renowned expert and educator in
autism and animal psychology, as well as a prominent autism spokesperson; and Maureen Zeigler, a
certified autism education and intervention specialist with the Statewide Autism Resources and
Training (START) Project at Grand Valley State University.

Lunch will be provided. 

BIRTHDAYS
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If you do not wish to have your birthday included, contact Trevor Tyle.

ABOUT THE SEHS BULLETIN

The SEHS Bulletin is a place where faculty and staff can share news and celebrate the wonderful

things happening in SEHS. The bulletin is the perfect place to share information about your

publications and awards, special projects and committee news, as well as announce events.

All are welcome to send items for inclusion. If you choose to do so, please ensure that your items are

print ready, that you include all related links, and that you have permission to publish any photos

being submitted. Please put “SEHS Bulletin” in the subject line and email your information to:

ttyle@oakland.edu.

If you have questions about the bulletin, email Trevor Tyle at ttyle@oakland.edu.

Oakland University
School of Education and Human Services

Pawley Hall

456 Pioneer Drive, Rochester, MI 48309-4482

(248) 370-3050

sehs@oakland.edu

oakland.edu/sehs

Manage your preferences or unsubscribe.
Not subscribed? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email in a browser.
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